
Red Ribbon Week Optional Virtual Contest  
Be Happy.  Be Brave.  Be Healthy.  

 

 
 

Who: ​Any RFES student in PreK-5th grade that would like to 
participate.   
 
What: ​Red Ribbon Week Contest. A virtual slide show will be made of 
all entries.  The students will watch the slide show in class on 
October 30.    RFES staff will vote on winners for each grade level. 
Virtual certificates will be given and virtual rewards will be 
announced later.   
 
When: ​Start anytime you want.  Pictures of your “creations” will be due 
to Mrs. Zahm (RFES School Counselor) ​no later than ​October 28, 
2020.  This allows for the slide show and voting to take place before 
October 30.   
 
Where: ​From the comfort of your own home.   
 
Why: ​To promote making healthy choices, being happy, and being 
brave.   
 
How: ​Use the “Be. Happy. Be Brave.  Be Healthy.” 2020 Red Ribbon 
Week idea to create a poster, decorate a door in your home (inside 
or out), or create a meme.  Be creative and use any materials you 
would like.  Using the computer to create is also allowed.   When your 
work is complete, send a photo to Mrs. Zahm 
(​sarahzahm@ccs.k12.nc.us​).   
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